
HEADTEACHER'S MESSAGE
Dear Parents/Carers,
It has been a wonderful and busy term at Osborne Primary
School and we have been very PROUD of the wonderful
progress your children have made.
We have been working hard to update our school website so
that it is a helpful tool for our families. Our website contains
policy information, key dates and curriculum information. You
can access our website at https://osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk/ .
We also share lots of updates via X (formerly Twitter)
@OsbornePriSch. 
When we return to school in January, please can I remind you
to ensure children wear correct uniform and black shoes to
school. Please see our family support worker Kelly Brookes if
you need support with      uniform items or shoes.
I would like to wish you all a very peaceful and happy
Christmas and look forward to welcoming you
back in 2024!
Best wishes,
Mrs Lisa Dodd  - Headteacher
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STAFFING UPDATES
Today we say farewell and thank you to Miss Harris, Miss Whiteshaw and Mrs Hills as they leave Osborne to pursue new job roles. We
also say goodbye to Mrs Brown and wish her well in her retirement. In January, we welcome Mrs Thistlethwaite and Mrs Lawson as new
Assistant Headteachers. New teacher Mrs Funnell and her therapy dog Sam will also be joining Osborne, along with Year 2 TA Miss
Harun. Mrs Griffiths, Mrs Hamilton and Mrs Akram will also be joining Team Osborne as Lunchtime Supervisors in the new year.

USEFUL CONTACTS
Childline: 0800 1111 

NHS: 111 
Samaritans: 116123 

Victim support: 08081689111 
Anxiety UK: 03444775774 

MIND (Mental Health Charity): 03001233393 
Drinkaware: 03001231110 

Erdington Foodbank: 07474 683927
Women’s Aid: 0808 800 0028 

Gambling Support: 0300 456 4293 
Drugs & Alcohol Support: 0121 227 5890
Early Help For Families: 0121 748 8199

tel:03004564293


Diary Dates


